
 17 October 2022 

 Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

 Sixth Form Open Evening - 16th November 2022 

 I  would  like  to  invite  you  to  attend  St  Katherine’s  Sixth  Form  Open  Evening  on  Wednesday 
 16th November from 6.00pm-7.30pm. 

 St  Katherine’s  has  a  small  but  thriving  Sixth  Form,  with  a  strong  track  record  of  delivering 
 strong  outcomes  at  the  end  of  Year  13  and,  most  importantly  of  all,  ensuring  that  students 
 achieve  the  right  post-18  pathway  for  them,  whatever  that  may  be.  We  are  proud  of  the 
 culture  we  have  built,  where  students  are  challenged  academically  through  our  rigorous  Key 
 Stage  5  curriculum,  whilst  being  o�ered  exceptional  pastoral  care  by  our  experienced  and 
 knowledgeable tutor team. 

 In  recent  years,  St  Katherine’s  Sixth  Form  has  been  a  vital  stepping  stone  to  a  huge  array  of 
 destinations,  ranging  from  apprenticeships  and  the  world  of  work,  to  elite  universities 
 including Oxford and Cambridge. 

 At  this  event,  you  will  be  given  the  opportunity  to  meet  teachers  and  students  from  each  of 
 the  subjects  we  o�er,  as  well  as  gain  an  insight  into  wider  Sixth  Form  life,  including  our 
 Enrichment  and  Leadership  programmes.  You  will  be  encouraged  to  ask  questions,  and 
 receive  a  presentation  from  myself,  the  Head  of  Sixth  Form,  as  well  as  Head  of  School  Mr 
 Humphreys, and our fantastic student leadership team. 

 If you are interested in attending, please register on Eventbrite via  this link  . 

 Whether  you  have  studied  here  for  five  years,  or  are  new  to  St  Katherine’s,  we  can’t  wait  to 
 welcome  you  to  our  site  and  o�er  a  taste  of  a  Sixth  Form  which  is  going  from  strength  to 
 strength. 

 Yours sincerely 

 Geraint Davies 
 Head of Sixth Form 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/st-katherines-school-sixth-form-open-evening-tickets-431619644977

